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This past Sunday we experienced a moving day of worship and community at church. Our 
children called us to worship. We were moved to hear our children singing out “God of 
Wonders.” How inspiring to hear a younger generation praising God and crying out “You 
are holy.” We witnessed our children receive Bibles as a gift from the church; a practice that 
reminds us that the Bible remains the authority for the practice of our faith in our congregation. 
In the afternoon, we welcomed over 600 people, many of them from our community, to a 
memorial service for one of our church members. Although it was a sad occasion, the service 
was a true celebration and worship service. We turned our attention from disease to God’s 
presence, goodness and faithfulness. I watched our congregation respond to this family and 
our community with love, support and hospitality. I am constantly amazed and inspired by our 
congregation’s love of God and others.

However by the end of the day, when our deacons gathered for their monthly meeting, our 
attention had moved from all the good things that we had experienced that day to our concern 
and love for our Baptist brothers and sisters at First Baptist Church in Sutherland Springs, 
Texas. The horrible news of a shooting during a worship service has shaken all of us who make 
corporate worship a part of our weekly activities. Our deacons stood together, held hands and 
lifted prayers on behalf of the victims and their families. We prayed for comfort for those who 
are grieving. We prayed for the one who committed this horrible crime and his family as well. 
We prayed for peace in our own hearts and in the hearts of those in our congregation who 
might be afraid when they heard this news. We were sadly reminded that this was not the first 
time church gatherers had been the targets of violence. We must confess, not with fear but 
with faith that we live in a time when the evil of violence can sadly become a part of our daily 
lives in almost any arena of life. Our deacons ended our time together by praying a word of 
thanksgiving for God’s presence even in the midst of terrible news.

It is natural when we hear such news to wonder what precautions our congregation takes to 
make our campus as safe as we can when we gather for worship. I do not want to publicly list 
all of the precautions that occur each week, but I do want our congregation to know that we are 
diligent when it comes to safety. We follow practices each week that involve campus security 
and watchful eyes. You can help in this effort simply by being watchful and share with our 
ministers, ushers and greeters anything that might seem suspicious to you. Ultimately, we must 
continue to be a place that welcomes all people to come and worship the Lord and trust God’s 
care for us. 

This coming Sunday, November 12, you are encouraged to bring your Operation Christmas 
Child Shoe Boxes with you to worship, as we will dedicate them for God’s use. This is also 
the last Sunday to participate in the election of our Deacons, Trustees and Pastoral Advisory 
Council. The ballot boxes are located in the ROC Lobby and ballots are available there as well if 



Dr. Roberts... continued

Mississippi River Cruise (Nov. 12-20) 
OCC TBC Shoebox Dedication Day

8:45am	 Worship (ROC)
9:45	 Sunday School  

(Bible Study for all ages)
10:55	 Worship (ROC)
2:00pm	 Arabic Church Fellowship (FH)
4:00	 Family Promise Interest Meeting 

(Conf. Rm)
5:00	 Bells Of Praise (Choir Rm)
	 Jobs for Life: Last Class (A214)
	 Upward Cheer Mtg.  (E245)
5:30	 Children’s Choir Rehearsal 

(E247)
	 Grief Share (B236)
6:00	 Go + Tell Night: Neighborhood 

Hospitality Night (Offsite)

This Sunday At Trinity

Trinity Seniors 
Holiday Luncheon 

Thursday, November 16 
12:00pm • Fellowship Hall

The sign-up sheet is on the ROC bulletin board. 
All Trinity Senior Adults may come. Capital 
Towers residents are being invited as our 
guests. There is certain to be good food and 
fellowship and a short time of entertainment.

We need folks to help decorate, serve, transport 
Capital Towers residents, and clean up. If you 
can help, contact Brenda Fulp: 919-847-4061.

Christmas Unwrapped
Tuesday, November 28 

6:00-8:30pm • Fellowship Hall 
RSVP by Wednesday, November 15

You’re invited to join the women of Trinity 
for dinner and a time of devotion as we 
present Christmas Unwrapped, an interactive 
experience to discover the importance of 
thinking inside the box this Christmas. We’re 
opening presents early to reveal insights and 
inspirations for celebrating Christmas.

Speaker: Dale R. Lewis, a personal and 
professional development consultant, will 
help us incorporate ideas for purposeful 
preparations, celebrations, and moments to 
acknowledge God’s greatest gift to us – Christ.

If you’re feeling the need to do something 
different this Christmas to celebrate the birth 
of our Lord, let us help you to unwrap some 
special inside-the-box options and you just 
might experience your best Christmas ever!

Donations for dinner will be accepted with 
any excess funds to be donated to NRM.

Schedule of Events: 
6:00pm	 Check-in and Mix and Mingle  
	 Fellowship begins

6:30pm	 Dinner with program to follow

8:30pm	 Event ends

To register: Because this is a catered event, it 
is essential reservations are made in advance. 
Please RSVP by Wednesday, November 15th 
by signing up on the posters in the ROC 
lobby, emailing tbcraleighwomen@gmail.
com, or by submitting the registration form 
online at tbcraleigh.com/ministries/womens-
ministry. You may also call Misty Deyo at 
919-272-5388. 

For more information: go to  
tbcraleigh.com/ministries/womens-ministry. 

Women’s Book Club 
Thursday, November 16 • 7:00pm • Parlor

Defending Jacob  by William Landay

North Raleigh Ministries

Thanksgiving  
Food Baskets

Items being collected in addition to Food 
Pantry items. Bring these items to church or 
to NRM during the next week.

Canned Veggies, Pie Crusts, Oil, Stuffing Mix, 
Mac & Cheese, Corn Muffin Mix

you did not receive one or enough for  
the members in your family. I encourage 
you to be a part of our church’s leadership 
election process.

I am looking forward to this Sunday as we 
continue explore the Gospel of Mark and 
consider what it means to be the presence  
of Christ. 



WEDNESDAY NIGHT
SUPPERS

 Deacon of the Week

Wednesday, November 15

THEME NIGHT: THANKFUL FEAST 
Turkey, Fixin’s 

Make your reservations ONLINE at www.
tbcraleigh.com and “Wed Night Supper 
Reservations”, or phone the church office 
at 919-787-3740. Either method has to 
be done by 4:00pm on Monday. Hot 
fresh meals are $5 per person.

Art Melvin has been 
a member of Trinity 
since 1992 and is a 
native of NC. He and 
his wife, Sally, have 
three children: Sarah, 
Katie and Eric. Art is 
an Associate Agent with Nationwide 
Insurance. He serves with the Sound 
Team, Trinity Testament, Nominating 
Committee, and as an Extended Session 
Worker. Art works with the Dimmock, 
Slagle, Robinson SS Class. He also works 
with Deacon Boyd Dimmock.

Sunday Evenings

GriefShare
Sundays: Sept. 10 - Dec. 3 

5:30 - 7:00 pm • B236 
Facilitators: Boyd Dimmock,  

Stephanie Johnson, Larry Autry

Tuesday Evenings

Tuesday Night Training (TNT) 
for Men & Women

Sept. 12 - Nov. 14 • 6:30 - 8:30pm 
Men • Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts • FH 

Women • Facilitator: Robin Roberts • Chapel 

NC MISSIONS OFFERING
TBC Goal: $25,000 

Given to Date: $9,383.60

This Week’s Food Pantry Needs:

• Spaghetti Sauce (completely out)
• Jelly    • Canned Corn 
• Canned Green Beans

DISCIPLESHIP  Fall/Win 2017

This Sunday • 6:00pm • Chapel

“Being the Presence of Christ 
in Your Community”

This Sunday’s “Being in the Presence 
of Christ” study is a “Go and Tell” night 
where we become the “Presence of 
Christ” in our neighborhood. Invite 
friends over, walk the streets and 
visit your neighbors, or share in a 
neighborhood project of thanksgiving.

Deepest Sympathies

Rick & Deborah Washington (and 
their children Tre & Nicholas) upon 
the passing of Deborah’s mother, Janie 
Rambeaut, on Wednesday, November 1.

Parent’s Night Out
Friday, December 1 • 6:00-8:30pm

TBC’s Women’s Ministry is hosting an unique 
opportunity for parents to spend a few hours 
with their spouse without having to worry 
about arranging care for their children. This 
event is for children ages 2 - 5th grade.

This event is open to all Trinity members, 
regular attenders, and weekday preschool 
families. Registration for this event will run 
October 27 through November 23, and can 
be done online or by placing your completed 
form in the drop boxes located on the 
preschool and elementary school hallways. 
Please note: in order to provide the adequate 
child to adult ratio for each age group, no 
late registrations will be accepted. If you 
have questions, or to volunteer to help, please 
contact the Women’s Ministry council at 
tbcraleighwomen@gmail.com.



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Lunch & Learn
Tuesday, November 14 

11:30am • Fellowship Hall

Join us as we learn how “hearing health” 
impacts our overall wellness. Dr. Ashley 
Bulen, AuD, with Evolution Hearing will be 
our guest speaker to discuss this very timely 
issue. She will also be available to answer 
some questions after her presentation. Even 
if you don’t have any issues with hearing at 
this point, join us to learn what steps you can 
take to deal with future issues.

This will be our final Lunch-N-Learn for 2017. 
Mark your calendar, bring your sandwich 
and your ears! Yummy dessert and beverages 
will be provided! 

Nursing Homes & 
Homebound Visits

Wednesday, November 15 
10:00am • Fellowship Hall

Broken Christmases- 
A Story Of Hope
Christmas Drama

Saturday, December 2 
10:00am-8:00pm 

Calvary Baptist Church, Winston-Salem 
Cost: Lunch and Dinner

Sign-Up sheet will be posted on Sunday, 
November 11th. We only have ONE church 
van. A second sign-up sheet will be posted 
if you want to DRIVE your own vehicle. List 
those who will be riding with you.

Questions: Contact Bill Gard 919-397-6744

FOREVER YOUNG SENIORS  
Holiday Feast

Thursday, November 16 
12:00pm • Fellowship Hall 

Cost: $8 per person

Sign-Up While Seats Last!

Great Lunch Celebration 

Capital Towers Residents will be our guests!

Washington, DC
April 27 - May 1, 2018  

(Friday - Tuesday)

Motor Coach, 4 Nights Lodging, 4 Breakfasts, 
4 Dinners, 2 Guided Tours including War 

Memorials, New Museum of the Bible, Mount 
Vernon, Tram through Arlington Cemetery.

$525 Double Occupancy (+ $180 for Single)

$75 Deposit Due at Sign Up.  
Deadline: Sunday, November 19.

Final Payment Not Due Until January 14.

Make checks payable to “TBC” and note 
“Washington, DC”. Drop them in the Senior 

Ministry Box on the ROC Bulletin Board. 

Sign-up sheets and flyers  
are available in the ROC. 

Questions? Call Nancy Hurt: 919-803-7801

Medicare Open 
Enrollment Assistance

Seniors’ Health Insurance  
Information Program (SHIIP)

Information can be discussed concerning 
Medicare, Supplements, Long-Term Care 
Insurance, Medicare Advantage, Part D 
Prescription Plans and more. Simply call the 
church office at 919-787-3740 and talk with 
any administrative assistant. They can sign 
you up for an appointment between 9:00am 
and 3:00pm any of the Mondays: November 
27 or December 4. 

Questions: call Kathy at 919-621-0236 or the 
SHIIP toll free number: 1-855-408-1212, or 
visit www.ncshiip.com.



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

TBC Shoebox Drive 
October 29 - November 12 

Dedication Sunday: November 12 
Goal: 100% Participation

Individuals and families are asked to pick 
up a red and green shoebox from multiple 
locations around the campus. Instruction 
brochures are in each box. Pack at least one 
or two for children in poverty situations 
around the world. Dedication Sunday, bring 
your shoeboxes to worship and stack them 
next to the ROC worship center glass wall.

Each child who receives a shoebox will also 
get a booklet in their own language that tells 
the story of Jesus. They will also receive an 
invitation to attend a 12-session Bible study 
led by a local pastor. Be part of this local 
mission that transforms into a global mission !

Central Drop-Off Location 
Volunteers Needed

November 13 - 20

OCC Shoebox Collection Week is November 
13-20 with a worldwide goal of over 14 
million children receiving a shoebox and the 

Family Promise 
Interest Meetings

Sunday, November 12 
4:00pm • Conference Room

OR
Thursday, November 16 

7:00pm • Conference Room

Trinity will be resuming one of its  
most hands-on ministries, Family 
Promise (formally WIHN), in 2018  
and needs your help as we seek 
to be the presence of Christ in our 
community. Come learn about the 
Homeless in Wake County and about 
what we can do to help the “least of 
these”. Contact Beth Duke @ 919-880-
7454 or beth.duke@globalsoftwareinc.
com for more information.

Next Lumberton Area
Disaster Relief 

Mission
Hurricane Matthew Work

November 15-18 
Sign up in the ROC

Gospel booklet that accompanies each box. 
Our church is the regional starting point for 
42,850 of those shoeboxes! We need over 150 
volunteers to serve shifts during each of these 
days. This includes at least 2 “heavy lifters” 
that can be in the back of the trailers stacking 
cartons of shoeboxes 5 high. 

To volunteer, please go to the TBC website 
(www.tbcraleigh.com) and scroll down to 
“news”. Click on the link to OCC CDOL 
Volunteer. Choose your shift(s) and fill in the 
needed contact info.

If you are not on the internet, you can sign up 
on the sheets on the ROC Bulletin Board.

Please join the Lead Team in praying for a 
God-Blessed Collection Week!



Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Take notice of the music calendar 
below to stay up to date with choir 

rehearsals and upcoming music events!

November 12
Trinity Laymen • Both Morning Services

November 19
Testament • Both Morning Services 

Hanging of the Greens Rehearsal Day 

Music CalendarSpecial thanks to the Music Makers, Young 
Musicians, and Kevin Gard for leading 
in worship this past Sunday. Kevin is 
especially gifted in bass guitar and rendered 
the beautiful hymn tune of “How Great Thou 
Art,” a beloved hymn we sing in worship 
from time to time.

---------

Under Alma Hoffmann’s and Linda 
Dollar’s direction, these two children’s 
choirs are enjoying learning new songs for 
worship. The song, “God of Wonders” was 
the theme song for our current children’s 
choir year as they study “All Creation Sings” 
as their focus for worship music. They are 
busy preparing for Christmas, especially for 
Hanging of the Greens on November 26. It 
will be here very soon! 

Children’s 
Christmas 

Cantata Choir
We Need  

More Children! 

Children in Grades 1 – 5 are encouraged 
to consider being a part of the Christmas 
Cantata Children’s Choir with the 
Sanctuary Choir as we prepare for our 
big season of music. This year’s cantata 
has a song that we need a children’s 
choir to sing, and it is over and above 
the normal Children’s Choir activities.

Rehearsals • Sunday • 5:30pm  
E247 • November 12

Required Rehearsal • 12:15pm 
Sunday, December 10 

Cantata • December 17 • Both 
Morning Services

If your child wants to be a part of this fun 
musical experience, please drop me an 
email or a phone call to get involved.

HANGING OF THE GREENS  
Rehearsal Day

Sunday, November 19

The rehearsal day is a required rehearsal for 
Hanging of the Greens Service participation. 
Parents, please set aside this day for your 
students to rehearse with their respective 
choir and to learn their responsibilities for 
the November 26 service. Responsibilities 
may be different than previous years. Dress 
Rehearsals are important for the success of  
the service!

4:00pm	 Children’s Choirs Rehearse in  
normal rehearsal rooms

4:20pm	 MM Choir rehearses  
with Joy Earp in ROC

4:50pm	 YM Choir rehearses  
with Joy Earp in ROC

5:00pm	 MS eats, gets in place by 5:30pm

5:30pm	 Mass Rehearsal for Sanctuary Choir, 
Student Choirs, and Children’s Choirs 
in ROC

5:45pm	 Children’s Choirs go to rooms/ 
check-out; dismiss

5:50pm	 HS Choir eats;  
MS Choir rehearses in ROC

6:20pm	 Student Choirs rehearse together  
in ROC

6:30pm	 MS Choir dismisses;  
HS Choir rehearses with Joy

7:00pm	 End (Ending time is tentative. Please 
be on campus by 7:00 pm)



NIGHT OUT
PARENTS’  

Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

www.lifehonestly.com

January 19-21

MS & HS Ski Retreat 
Winterplace 
Cost: $240

March 16-18

MS Missions Retreat 
Wilmington 

Cost: $50

April 2-7

HS Spring Break Mission Trip  
Charleston, SC 

Cost: $200

April 28

Student Choir to Theme Park

June 24-29

Passport Choices Camp  
Cost: $355

July 15-21

HS Summer Mission Trip 
Charlotte, NC 

Cost: $300

Important Dates

Volunteers Needed
Friday, December 1 

6:00pm-8:30pm

Students are needed to help watch and 
play with kids, while their parents enjoy 
a well-deserved night out! If you are 
interested, please contact Christian.

Ski Trip 2018!
January 19-21

Everyone is invited to the ski trip this year: 
Middle School, High School, and we’ll even 
have some college students joining to help 
lead worship, Bible study, and more! Be on 
the look out for a registration that will be in 
the mail soon!

Youth OCC 
Workday

Sunday, November 19 
1:00-4:00pm

The Youth are taking over the OCC drop off 
for a shift and we need lots of volunteers to 
come help pack up shoeboxes that are ready 
to be shipped out!

Send Us Your Fall 
Extracurricular Schedule

If you are in band, drama or on a sports 
team, we want to come  

watch and support you! So,  
send us your Fall Schedules! 



Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Children’s  
Mission Day

Mission Day was a huge event for our 
children. Many thanks to Dana Sumner for 
chaperoning our children. We learned about 
Cecilia Beck and her mission work in Shelby, 
North Carolina. We participated in ways 
we can Love God and Love Others even at 
home. Our children are becoming mission 
minded and young missionaries. 

TBC Family 
Christmas Tree
The Children’s Ministry is responsible 
for the Christmas tree in the Fellowship 
Hall. This is a special tree decorated with 
ornaments provided by you—the families 
of Trinity. All you have to do is find an 
ornament relating to the Nativity, write 
your family name on it with the current 
year –2017 and bring it to the tree in the 
Fellowship Hall. If you cannot make it to 
the Fellowship Hall—bring it to the office 
and we will get it to the tree. 

Be a part of a wonderful Trinity tradition 
and bring a Family ornament for the tree! 
The Tree will be up around Thanksgiving. 

UPCOMING MEETINGS

Grade School Sunday 
School Meeting

Sunday, November 19 
8:15 am • E245

Children’s Ministry Meeting
Sunday, November 19 

4:00pm • Fellowship Hall 
To decorate the  

Fellowship Hall Christmas Tree  

Offering for 
Global Missions 
During this November we are asking 
children to collect pennies, dimes, nickels, 
quarters or dollars for Global Missions. We 
hope you will do extra chores or save coins 
to help the missionaries across the world. We 
will also have the Global Mission wishing 
well downstairs on the Preschool Hallway for 
a fun way to give.

Be sure to bring your offering to your 
mission class by November 29 or to the 
Mission Walk Down service on Sunday, 
December 3. Get collecting!

SOLO 
Mission Projects
GA and RA boys and girls may begin 
this Fall to work on Mission Projects. All 
grade school children are encouraged to 
do an individual mission project and both 
can choose to race in the RA car race in 
March. Plan now and begin serving in a 
special way. 

Children’s Day
Coming Next Year

Children will be participating in all aspects 
of the morning worship services. If you are 
a grade school child that plays an instrument 
or has a special talent and you are willing to 
share with us in the service, please contact 
me. Also, begin to let me know if you would 
like to have a speaking part. We may not be 
able to use everyone but we would like to try 
to use you if possible. Mark the date!

I also need parent and adult volunteers for 
the children’s day lead team. Contact me.



Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

For 2 y/o - 5th grade members, regular 
attenders & weekday preschool families

Friday, December 1 
6:00pm - 8:30pm • ROC
Register at www.tbcraleigh.com 

(under the Women’s Ministry tab)

Parents: do you need a night out to do 
some shopping? Do you need a night out 
to enjoy dinner with your spouse without 
having to worry about child care? We 
have a night for you and its free!

Register by November 23: Online or 
place completed forms in dropboxes on 
preschool and elementary hallways

Activities: Hear the Christmas Story, 
Christmas themed activities, Goldfish 
and peanut-free snacks, Watch a Charlie 
Brown Christmas movie

Questions: contact the Women’s Ministry 
team at tbcraleighwomen@gmail.com.

Parents’ Night Out 
Volunteers Needed

Friday, December 1 • 6:00pm - 8:30pm

Contact Katie at kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com 
if available to volunteer that evening.

Parent/Child Dedication
	       Sunday, November 19

This is a special part of our worship service that encourages parents as  
they dedicate and commit their newest-born child/ren into Christian nurturing.  
Be on the lookout for information coming your way soon. Mark your calendars  
for this special day! Contact Katie at kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com if you’d like to participate.

Meet our November Missionaries 

The Frye Family
They work with College Students.

3 Fun Facts about Our Missionaries

•	 The Fryes live in Delaware, Ohio,  
and have 3 sons: Ian and twins, Scott 
and Connor.

•	 Mr. Frye loves to participate in 
triathlons, which are races where you 
run, swim, and bike.

•	 One of the best ways that the Fryes 
have found to minister is by throwing 
a party for college students. The 
students like to get together, share a 
meal, and talk with one another. The 
Fryes like to use these parties to teach 
the students about God.

Prayer Requests
•	 Pray that God will guide more people 

to teach college students about God.

•	 Pray that every new college student 
would hear about God’s love.

•	 Pray that God would get college 
students excited about going  
to church.

• NEWS •

• NEWS •

NIGHT OUT
PARENTS’  
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Volunteers 
Needed

2nd Tuesday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm 
2nd Wednesday • 7:45pm - 9:00pm 

3rd Monday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm

Contact Michelle: 919-787-3740 or 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com if you can 
sub short term or know of anyone 

interested in taking on a regular spot.

ROC Activities
November 5 - November 11

Group Fitness Classes

W • 7:00-8:00am • ROC Floor

Dance-It Group Fitness

W, F • 9:15-10:15am • ROC Floor

Stroller Strides

T • 8:45am - 9:45am • Multi-Purpose

Senior Strength & Stretch 

T, Th • 5:30-6:30am • ROC Floor

Fit for Mom

T, Th • 8:00-9:00am • ROC Floor

Dance-It Group Fitness

ROC Volunteers
The volunteers’ schedule is subject to 
change. If no volunteer is available, the ROC 
may close, even during regular hours.

Monday, November 13
8am-11am	 Charles & Ronda Swindell
11am-2pm	 Billy Joyner
3pm-6pm	 Rhonda Davis
6pm-9pm	 Jenny Beal

Tuesday, November 14
8am-11am	 Glenn & Sylvia Wellborn
11am-2pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
3pm-6pm	 Mark Wheeless
6pm-9pm	 Volunteers Needed

Wednesday, November 15
8am-11am	 Marcel Beaudreau
11am-2pm	 Jack Cooke
7:45pm-9pm	 Ron Brown

Thursday, November 16
8am-11am	 Beverly Munday
11am-2pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
3pm-6pm	 Anne Suggs
6pm-9pm	 Ron & Apryl Bullock

Friday, November 17
8am-11am	 Johnny Teal
11am-2pm	 Jackie Mizelle

Saturday, November 18
9am - 12pm 	 Ron Brown

14th Annual ROC’n Golf Tournament 
May 21, 2018

12th Annual North Hills 5K 
September 8, 2018

ROC Calendar 

Monday • Tuesday • Thursday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm • 3:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Wednesday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Friday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm 

Saturday 
9:00 am - 12:00 pm

ROC Hours
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TBC UPWARD Registration 
Basketball Registration is Closed. 

Cheerleading Registration is Open.

For more information go the www.TBCUpward.com

Practices
 Begins Week of November 27

November  
27 & 28 

December  
4 & 5 • 11& 12 • 18 & 19

January 
8 & 9 • 15 & 16 • 22 & 23 • 29 & 30

February 
5 & 6 • 12 & 13 • 19 & 20

Games
January 

Saturdays: 6, 13, 20, 27

February 
Saturdays: 3, 10, 17, 24

Celebration 
Night

Tuesday, February 27

100 DAYS of PRAYER
Begins Monday, November 20

Evaluation Parent Orientation
Monday, November 6 • 6:00pm - 8:00pm 
Tuesday, November 7 • 6:00pm - 8:00pm
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Maria Miller, Weekday Preschool Director 
ext. 4864 • preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface, Weekday Preschool Admin. 
ext. 4865

Rev. Wayne Rogers, Organist
Ramona Green, Barbara Bowen • Pianists

TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH STAFF

Growing through Bible Study...
Members 		  New 	  
Age Group	 Present 	 Members	 Visitors

Adults	 541	 1	 15
Students	 107	 0	 2
Children	 85	 0	 1
Preschool	 82	 0	 2
Totals 	 831	 1	 20
Sunday School 	 Total 852
Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance 	 252
10:55am Worship Attendance 	 700
Total Worship Attendance 	 952
Growing through Stewardship...
(YTD totals through 9/30/2017)
YTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget) 	 $2,187,900.00
YTD Operating Receipts 	 $1,895,244.81
YTD Operating Expenses 	 $1,994,184.71
Capital Campaign
Capital Campaign Pledges 	 $4,163,680.00
Pledged Money Received 	 $3,451,689.03
Total Received 	 $3,927,420.32

Vision for Growth 11-5-17

ETC VOLUNTEERS
Sunday, November 12

Hostess: Karen Bell 
Asst Hostess: Allison Williams

8:45 am Worship Service
Rod or Sarah Wilson, Mary Worrell, Julia York,  
Betty Witcher, Kelly Goodson, Leanne Bissette, 
Laura Avent

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos	 Kim Mays, Apryl Bullock

5-10 mos	 Sarah Kitchens, Ron Bullock

11-14 mos	

15-19 mos	 Debbie Thomas, Brenda Joyner

20-24 mos	 Boyd Dimmock, Kevin Bell

2 yrs	 Mandy & Matt Wilson

3 yrs	 Kim Royal, Patsy & Sarah Holland

4 yrs	 Meredith Furr, Tim Wilson,  
Brynn Moore

Special Needs Care
Cynthia Coats (Hostess), Barbara Owens,  
June Gatten

Wednesday, November 15
Bed Babies	 Melody Yeargan, Kim Beckett

Two’s	 Janice & Steve Goodman,  
Judy Pope


